Road Closure Notice: Circle Drive

News Release Date
12-14-2020

NOTICE: Circle Drive will be closed beginning at 8 a.m. on Tuesday, Dec. 15, 2020 to repair a
water main. Water will be shut off in the area while work is completed. The road closure and
water outage are anticipated to last approximately 4 hours.

Residents directly affected by the water outage will receive a door hanger from our Public
Utilities team on Monday, Dec. 14, 2020.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/road-closure-notice-circle-drive

